
From: Lynn Risser [mailto:lynnkrisser@gmail.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, May 20, 2014 11:30 AM 
To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: No More CAFOs in the Buffalo Watershed 

 

Dear ADEQ memebers: 

 

Please pass the most sensible ruling to ban any further CAFOs in the Buffalo National River 

watershed. 

 

Thank you, 

Lynn Risser 

2075 N. Juneway Terrace 

Fayetteville, AR  72703 

 


